
TO:  

Board of Education

FROM:  
Sharon Raschke, CFO
DATE:  
June 10, 2019
RE:  

2019-20 Budget Hearing

The Board will hear public comments related to the approval and adoption of the 2019-20 operating budget. The 2019 property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget is also a subject of this hearing.

The Notice of Public Hearing was advertised in the May 29, 2019 issue of The Sun Times News.

The 2019-20 General Appropriation of the General Fund, General Appropriation of the Food Services Fund, General Appropriation of the Community Service Fund, and General Appropriation of the Student/School Activity Fund was made available for public inspection at the offices of the Dexter Community Schools, 7714 Ann Arbor St., Dexter. The detailed backup to the budget was also available. 
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